
Mr. Peter J. Cottrell, 1974 WL 27178 (1974)

 © 2019 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works. 1

1974 WL 27178 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
June 7, 1974

*1  In Re: Recall Legislation

Mr. Peter J. Cottrell
1423 Wapoo Drive
North Augusta, South Carolina 29841

Dear Mr. Cottrell:
There is no provision in the State of South Carolina for recalling representatives from this State to the Congress of the
United States.
 Yours very tnnly,

Joseph C. Coleman
Deputy Attorney General
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